
Agreed Report 23/10/24

1. The Board acknowledged Mary Anne Coffey’s correspondence regarding her pending retirement

and thanks her for her years of service in Scoil Mhuire.

2. The Board acknowledged the hard work of the staff and the success of the Summer Programme.

3. The following policies were ratified and will be available on our website;

● The Mobile Phone and Devices Policy.

● The Special Class for children with Autism Policy.

4. The Board acknowledged the appointment of Maureen Bolger, the new coordinator of the

School Completion Programme.

5. The Board welcomes the fact that a pod is being built to install ovens by Glanmore Foods. This

means the children will be provided with fresh hot meals during the winter months.

6. The Board is happy that the prefabs are wheelchair accessible and the upgrade has lifted the

aesthetics around the buildings.

7. The Board supports the collaboration with neighbouring schools in relation to the creation of

sports leagues.


